Hammonton United Services Association

P.O. Box 811
Hammonton, NJ 08037
www.HammontonUSA.org
“Together, Serving the Community”

Dear Friend:

We are pleased to announce that Hammonton-USA is sponsoring its Fourth Beef-n-Beer and Chance Auction Charity Event on Saturday, May 5, 2007 at Kerri Brooke Caterers on the White Horse Pike in Hammonton. As you know, Hammonton-USA was created to raise funds to benefit worthy causes in the Hammonton area. Funds raised in Year One benefitted the Hammonton Little League, now the proud owners/operators of a state of the art, indoor batting practice facility.  Year Two was a great success when the HUSA awarded the fundraising proceeds to the Hammonton Rescue Squad towards the purchase of a new heavy rescue vehicle.  On Year Three, The Foundation of William B. Kessler Memorial Hospital was selected to receive the proceeds.  
This year, Hammonton-USA has selected The Hammonton Education Foundation, Inc. to receive the proceeds raised in our next charity event for their “Books Build Bridges” program.  The Hammonton Education Foundation is an independent non-profit community based organization which exists to supplement and enhance the quality of education for students.  They want to purchase needed books for the two Saint Joseph School libraries and the three Hammonton Public School’s libraries.  This joint effort between our community’s two school districts can help provide needed books for the children’s use.  The funds will be equally divided among the five libraries with the Hammonton Education Foundation overseeing the disbursement of money.

We are proud to have selected this cause because once again Hammonton-USA will be working together to help raise funds for the children in our community.  That's why it's so easy to dedicate HUSA's 2007 fund raising efforts to the Hammonton Education Foundation’s “Books to Bridges” program. 
As representatives of Hammonton-USA, we are writing to ask you to make a contribution to help The Hammonton Education Foundation toward its fundraising goals.  Hammonton-USA is seeking donations either in the form of a tax deductible cash contribution, or in the form of a gift of a business product or service to be used at our Fourth Beef-N-Beer and Chance Auction Charity Event on May 5, 2007 (further details below). 
Please consider making a contribution to help this worthy cause.  Donations can be sent to:

Hammonton-USA, Tax ID #22-2486057, P.O. Box 811, Hammonton, NJ 08037,

or by contacting Joe Brown at 609-743-5649 or Jose’ Diaz at 609-226-1576.

A representative of the fundraising committee of Hammonton-USA will be calling you shortly to

answer any questions you have about this project. Also, you can log onto our website at

www.hammontonusa.org. for more information.  Because of the generosity of the Hammonton area residents and businesses at the first three events, the membership of Hammonton-USA is hopeful that we can reach a substantial

fundraising goal that will have a beneficial impact on our community.  Thank you for your consideration.

Hammonton-USA.
Joe Brown                                                  Jose’ Diaz
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